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Dear Headteacher 

School Balances  
 

 As you are aware school balances have continu
years despite my clear and explicit messages to
make every effort to spend them.  The Schools F
my position on this.  In order to give me the appr
back’ any unspent school balances, the Scheme
(section 4.2.2) was amended last year after a fu
schools and with the full agreement of Schools F

 
Section 4.2.2 of the Scheme for Financing Scho
 
“If at the end of the following year a school has n
in line with its Approved Plans and is unable to j
satisfaction of the Director of Children’s Services
back school budget share reserves, as permitted
Regulations 2006 and retain some or all of any u
financial year end. 
 
The total of any amounts deducted from schools
the Authority under this provision is to be applied
Authority and allocated in accordance with Scho
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A review of the financial records at 31 March 2007 indicates that your 
reserves were not fully spent in accordance with the approved school plan, by 
an amount of £????.  Furthermore, the school has achieved a roll-forward 
from 2006/07 of £????. Therefore an amount of £????, equivalent to the 
unspent balance at 31 March 2007, will be clawed back from your reserves.  
This will be actioned by Children’s Services accountancy. 
 
I am aware that in some instances there may have been a delay in paying for 
work that was completed prior to 31 March 2007.  Therefore I am prepared to 
honour any invoices from suppliers for such work, up to the value of the 
reserve clawed back or the tendered price, whichever is the smaller. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
John Freeman 
Director of Children’s Services 
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